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Dear Buskaid Supporters,
We hope you are all well and safe. Here is information about our first streamed concert:
"Brilliant Baroque to Cool Kwela"
Dates during which you can access the concert on-demand:
Friday 29th - Sunday 31st January 2021
Ticket price: $5 (NB half price $2.50 for South Africans - use the code BuskaidSA)

Buy tickets here: www.princetonsymphony.org/calendar/buskaid-musical-miracle
(NB If you do not reside in the USA, your State/Province is ‘Other")

We do hope you will join us for this very thrilling Buskaid event, generously hosted by the
Princeton Symphony Orchestra, and in addition share this email with as many people as possible!
And, if you're on social media, do please share our posts there! We're on Facebook, Twitter, and
Instagram, and we'll be posting regularly over the next few months with teasers and footage
from the Buskaid Ensemble - so do follow and like our pages.

Let's show the world a positive, proudly South African success story!
With all our warmest greetings

Rosemary, Sonja, and the entire Buskaid team of frustees, administrators, performers, teachers,
pupils and all their families

Our mailing address is:
PO Box 1398, Saxonwold, Johannesburg, 2132
Buskaid - 48 6th Ave - Parktown North - Johannesburg, Gauteng 2193 - South Africa
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